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It’s that time of the year again! 

If you haven’t already 

completed the annual 

questionnaire to parents, 

please can you do so. We 

appreciate all the feedback we 

get in order to continue to 

move forward. Thank you for 

your continued support. 

Bl 4 had a great day at the Xplore 

Discovery Centre. They carried out 

an investigation where they 

extracted DNA from strawberries 

and also enjoyed spending some 

time exploring the scientific 

exhibits. 

 

 

Bl 4 have been learning about the 

benefits of walking to school for both 

their physical and mental well-being. 

They also considered the environmental 

benefits that this would have.       

 

I’m writing to 
provide a reminder 

to all parents, carers 
and visitors to our 
school about the 

expected conduct in 
relation to use of 

social media. 
At Ysgol Penmorfa 

we are proud of the 

relationship we have 

developed with our 

families and have 

always maintained 

an open-door policy 

so that we can work 

together in the best 

interests of our 

pupils. Please can we 

ask that you refrain 

from posting 

negative comments 

about school or staff. 

This is so we can 

continue to flourish, 

progress and achieve 

in an atmosphere of 

mutual 

understanding. 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fysgolpenmorfa.com%2Flogo-2-2%2F&psig=AOvVaw0IC1fhXFAUrvqjEhsHjBOw&ust=1587731828247000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPjAkY3H_ugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAe


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The new pond area in school looks fantastic. Here are some pictures 

of the pupils hard at work last week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you Mrs McComish for applying for the grant from Keep 

Wales Tidy and coordinating the project. The pupils have been really 

busy over the last few weeks and are very proud of the finished 

result! Huge thanks also to Peter for helping us create such an 

amazing area. 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Harrison W – 16th June 

Binta Saho – 17th June 

Tommy S – 18th June 

Bran O – 19th June 

Scarlett R – 20th June 

Mya-Rose P – 21st June 

Georgia W – 21st June 

Levi J – 22nd June 

Bella M – 22nd June 
 

 

 
Important dates for your diary 

Monday 24th June 

Y5 Life Skills, Forest School & 

Builders Yard 

Y5 MAT Maths @ PHS 

Nursery & Reception Xplore! 

Space themed event at school 

Tuesday 25th June 

Y1 Life Skills & Forest School 

 

Y5 Life Skills, Forest School & 

Builders Yard 

Wednesday 26th June 

Rec Life Skills & Forest School 

 

Y3 Life Skills, Forest School & 

Builders Yard 

Y4 residential trip to 

Pentrellyncymer 

Thursday 27th June 

Y2 Life Skills & Forest School 

Y4 Life Skills, Forest School & 

Builders Yard 

Friday 28th June 

Y4 pupils return from 

residential trip 

(Pentrellyncymer) 

Cricket Festival @ St Asaph 


